From: DOACommissioner

To: State Employee Alert
Subject: OFFICES OPEN STATEWIDE FRIDAY, JANUARY 24, 2025

Date: Thursday, January 23, 2025 12:20:12 PM

OFFICES OPEN STATEWIDE FRIDAY, JAUARY 24, 2025

Commissioner of Administration Taylor Barras is announcing that ALL STATE OFFICES will be OPEN
statewide Friday, January 24, 2025.
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